Notice
The Nelson County Board of Education requests to receive responses to a Request for Proposal from companies interested in providing a guaranteed energy savings program per KRS 45A.352. Responses are due no later than Monday November 18, 2013 at 2:00 P.M. local time at the district central office, 288 Wildcat Lane, Bardstown KY 40004.

All questions concerning this RFP should be directed to Tim Hockensmith at the above address or via email at tim.hockensmith@nelson.kyschools.us.

